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Hello Everyone,
Just wanted to get back to you with an update on things.

1) I talked to James Bryant and we are supposed to get together with the commissioners next week to make plans for the courthouse landscaping. We would like to get the first phase done this fall if possible.
2) Sharon is heading up the painting project for the Chinese restaurant. Will are finalizing the exact work that will be done. It's scheduled to be completed before Apple Fest.
3) Joe at Payday Loans bought the siding to fix the side of his building. I will get it done as soon as possible. Could use a hand or two to help. No experience necessary!
Let me know if you can help.
4) Jennifer working hard to get the mural done. I know she has a VERY full plate right now.

Please let me know if you have any questions or comments or something to add to this. Thanks for all your hard work and continued support!
FYI -The next VCB meeting is this Monday.

Mike Kilkenny 
816-456-7203 cell

